M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent

Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
January 25, 2018
RE:

Ignite Institute Fiber Bid

The Bids for Gigabit Network Services for the Ignite Institute for 36 months starting July 1, 2018 were opened on January 19, 2018 at 2:15 P.M. 
Chasity McKinley and I conducted the opening of two bids with no vendors present. 

The only qualified bid received was from Cincinnati Bell for $875 a month.
I recommend the bid for Gigabit Network Services for the Ignite Institute be awarded to Cincinnati Bell, as presented.
